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We are excited to announce that the Worship Committee and a

subcommittee of the Adult Education Committee, the Passover

Haggadah Committee, will be writing our very own CSS Passover
Haggadah for next year's Seder. Join us as we design our own
custom Haggadah. Your input and suggestions are welcome.

If you are interested in participating in our Passover Haggadah
Project, please email Joanne Marquisee, Executive Director, at
joanne.marquisee@gmail.com. We will let you know when we will
begin meeting.

Looking forward to sharing this very special opportunity with you.
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